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NORTH MARSTON COMMUNITY SHOP ASSOCIATION LTD

The Shop, Granborough Road, North Marston, BUCKINGHAM MK18 3PN
01296 670374 ( www.northmarstonshop.uk 
North Marston Community Shop Association Ltd





Report for Annual Parish Meeting 2019
The Shop has had another busy year!

1) The Shop has only 34sqm of space and has been rapidly outgrowing the storage facility. It is also unable to accommodate indoors those who wish to purchase a hot drink and a snack, or chat to friends they meet in The Shop, in wet or cold weather. It was decided in September 2018 to request pre-application planning advice from AVDC planning department regarding the possibility of extending back onto the little field behind The Shop. £115 was paid and the application was sent in. In April this year a response was received saying it would be turned down and The Shop should apply for a side extension or front extension instead.  These would involve removing two to three car park spaces at whichever place was chosen. 
2) The Shop received minor damage from a reversing lorry last year. The owners of the vehicle paid for repairs.
3) The Shop is proud to continue to provide a wide range of local food. It has a wealth of local suppliers who regularly supply their produce (thus avoiding the need for additives to extend shelf-life) while reducing the carbon footprint of The Shop and its customers.
Daily deliveries of perishables: fruit, vegetables, pastries, and bread fulfil one of The Shop’s primary aims of providing customers with really fresh high quality products. Orders can be taken for many items of fresh and other food. The Shop can be contacted on 01296 670374 or email eddie@northmarstonshop.uk
4) The Shop continues to provide many non-food goods and services: stamps, up to £30 cash-back following a purchase valued at £5, phone top-ups, payments by swipe-card, phone or watch. Many non-food items are available, too, such as proprietary medicines, household products, useful items from batteries to cycle inner tubes, soap, hand-creams, greetings cards and village magazines to name but a few.
5) The Shop also has a noticeboard on the car park close to The Shop. Charges are 50p per week for postcard-sized adverts. Village charitable organisations can advertise on A5 for free. 
The shop has its own website: www.northmarstonshop.uk and its own facebook page.

6) The Shop has a team of excellent volunteers who are always generous with their time to support our Manager, Eddie Parsley. During his absence through illness earlier this year the volunteers assisted the two part-time Managers, Rowena Treadwell and Sheila Squire, to keep The Shop running as usual. Many thanks to all staff for their kindness and support. 
7) The Shop continues to support DofE students to complete the volunteering element of their Bronze, Silver and Gold Awards. All of the students have been of a high calibre, eager to learn as much about retail as possible. They have been an asset to The Shop. Many thanks to them all for their excellent voluntary staffing. Each DofE student receives a Certificate of Voluntary Service from The Shop which can be added to their CV.
Also supported are two students from Furzedown School who continue their studies by completing Work Experience at The Shop for one day each week. Each student has given excellent service to The Shop. Many thanks to them both. All Work Experience students receive a Certificate of Voluntary Service at the end of the student year.
8) The Shop recently received the results of The Shop Questionnaire from The Parish Plan Team.  Many thanks to them for carrying out this survey for The Shop. The Committee will be discussing the results in the near future.

Finally, thank you to everyone who uses The Shop. By shopping in the village you are helping to keep money, not only in our local area, but also in the U.K. The more you shop here the more surplus profits will be able to be returned to village projects. The Shop will also be able to save in order to expand and deliver more services in the future.
9) A quick breakdown of funding donated by The Shop during 2018 :

· The Village Hall received cleaning products (up to a value of £100 per year)

The Village Hall also received the money (£85) from the sale of plastic bags (1611 bags were sold in 2018 .This number is considerably less than in the years before the introduction of the charge...so the charge is helping to reduce plastic). The sale price of plastic bags went up from 5p per bag to 10p per bag during the year. 
· The bag money will be donated to The Sportsfield during 2019. 
· £300.00 was donated to The Monday Club towards a new projector and screen.

· Raffle prizes were donated to:

The Sportsfield, The Fete, The School, The Schorne Pre-school, and MADS.
· The proceeds of The Shop’s Easter Raffle (£58) was donated to the Brownies.

· It was agreed to give the Schorne Pre-school a 10% discount on fruit for the children’s break-time snacks from April 2018.-2019
Alison Finnemore

Chairman, The North Marston Community Shop Association Ltd.
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